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SunRail Offering Special Train Service December 28 and New Year’s Day 

Orlando - SunRail is pleased to announce it is offering special service to support bowl games 
next week and on New Year's Day.  

On Thursday, December 28th SunRail is running special night service as a transportation option 
for those attending the Camping World Bowl at Camping World Stadium, featuring Virginia 
Tech vs Oklahoma State. Special night trains will leave from LYNX Central Station at the 
following times: 

• Northbound 
9:28 p.m. 
10:18 p.m. 

• Southbound 
8:48 p.m. 
9:49 p.m. 

On New Year's Day, SunRail is offering more than 11 hours of special service, with the first 
southbound train leaving DeBary at 8 a.m., and the last northbound train leaving Sand Lake 
Road at 6:15 p.m., arriving in DeBary at 7:18 p.m. Please see the special schedule at 
www.sunrail.com. 

This New Year’s Day special service provides a transportation option to those attending the 
Overton’s Citrus Bowl game featuring Notre Dame vs LSU at Camping World stadium in 
downtown Orlando. It also provides a transportation option for those who wish to try the train 
and tour local sites along the SunRail service area on New Year's Day 

For those attending the bowl games there is shuttle bus service available between LYNX Central 
Station and Camping World Stadium for both events. For further information: www.golynx.com.

Please remember anytime is train time. Whether at railroad crossings or SunRail platforms, 
always be on the lookout for a train. Please stay a safe distance away from railroad tracks. Be 
smart. Be safe. 
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